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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 
D 

 
 

Just imagine: SB-Foundation participated when 

Christmas presents were distributed to children as 

well as the elderly on the Andaman Islands way 

out in the Bay of Bengal in the Indian Ocean! 

What joy to spread joy! Here are glimpses of the 

Reverend Moses Massey and his co-workers 

handing over Christmas presents at a home for the 

elderly and in church. There, as in our Swedish 

churches, they sing the beloved hymns and songs 

of the Christmas season. And, what would an 

Indian Christmas be without “Christmas Cake” – 

and such a cake should be sliced up while several 

people grip the knife handle together.     

 

Warm Christmas greetings to everyone 

from the Andaman Islands. Greetings also 

from SB Foundation via us on the Board, 

          Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger. 
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